
March 28, 2022
Construction Alert # 18:

•  On Tuesday, March 29, 2022, Lanzo Construction will be closing the crosswalk 
connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) from 
SE 3rd Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue, to install roadway pavers.  
•  We anticipate the work to take all day.
•  We thank all stakeholders for their patience, and will reopen the crosswalk as 
soon as possible.


